
May 2, 2024 

Welcome to Our 

Newest Members 

Lot 08  

Tony and Leah Lockett 

Lot 09 

Carlos and Genoveva 

Hernandez 

Lot 53 

Jon Theder and  

Shannon Armel 

Lot 65 

Harlan and Stacey Nelson 

 

MPWCA Rules and 

Guidelines 

New rules, regulations 

and guidelines have been 

developed and approved 

by the Board.  The 

complete packet will be 

sent via email shortly. 

 

 Board Meeting 

Watch your email for the 

July board meeting date.  

All members are welcome 

to attend.  Bring your 

questions and comments. 
 

 
Newsletter 

 

Enclosed is some important information and reminders as we kick off our 

summer season.  I’ve Included a few pictures from previous seasons.  If 

you have some pictures you’d like to share from your experiences, reply 

to this email.  I would be happy to include them in the August newsletter.  

 

  

 
 

 

 

Association Meeting 

The annual association meeting is 

scheduled for Saturday August 31st, 2024.  

It convenes at 9:00 am and lasts for 

approximately one hour.  Location will be 

given in the August newsletter. 

 

Association Picnic 

We are looking for a volunteer to 

host the picnic on Sunday 

September 1st.  If interested, please 

respond to this email. Or reach out 

to Frank Bisceglie directly. 

Dues notices went out recently to all members via email.  

Reminder, please submit your dues payments on or 

before June 1st. If you have not received a notice, or if you 

have questions, please respond to this email. 
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Contact Us

 
 

Frank Bisceglie, President 

Fbisceglie@att.net 

Jeff Hanson, Vice President 

Mike Hart, Treasurer 

Jeanine Chamoun, ARC  

Jim Pascucci, ARC 

Ro Kekelis 

Jack Giel 

Lisa Nie, Secretary 

Mayspointassociation@gmail.com 

 

Website 

Mayspointassociation.com 

 

Lots for Sale 

If you are looking to sell your 

lot, please send a message to 

Frank Bisceglie authorizing 

the Association to release 

your contact information. 

Our policy is that your email 

will not be shared with 

anyone without your 

approval. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Important Reminder 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a Safe and Happy Summer! 

 

When you put your 

lift in for the 

season, do not 

install the canopy 

before the boat 

goes onto the lift. 

Be sure to 

coordinate with 

whoever is 

installing your lift. 

Otherwise, this 

could happen to 

you, and you would 

be responsible for 

damages to the 

piers as a result. 


